The children will be transported to the Chapel by coach on the day of the Harvest
Festival (we would like to walk but unfortunately can't take a chance with the weather).

Rehearsals

Class 1 & 2 will be walking to and from the Chapel on Thursday 10th October during the
maoming.

Class 3 will be walking to the Chapel on Thursday 10th October during the aftemoon.
Mrs Blackburn & Mrs Kinsella kindly request that parents make arrangements to collect
all children from the Chapel at 3:15pm.

Flease nofify us on the slip below if you are unable to attend the Harvest Festival on
11th October. We will then make arrangements to transport your child back to school for
the 3:30pm pick up.

Each class is having a collection of non perishable foods (tins, packets etc) so that we
can make a donation to the Camelford Food Bank

PLEASE COMPLETE BELOW BY MONDAY 7TH OCTOBER 2019

| give permission for my child to walk to/from Tresparrett Chapel for the
rehearsals

* — please select —
L[] ¥Yes [l No

| am able to attend the Harvest Festival on 11th October

* - please select —
1 ¥Yes [ No

My child(ren) is/are in Class 3 and | will collect them from the Chapel on
Thursday 10th October at 3.15 pm

* — please select —
] Yes [ No



